
                     OVER THE DAM  April 2020  

WWW.SEVAKEEN.COM

  
   

Homes for Sale  
1621 Lake Front Dr. – contact Ed & Sue Shultz 

for more info 803.917.8367 

 

 
  

Freebies!! 
Last year the club purchased some new chairs 

for the clubhouse.  Due to that we have a lot of 

metal chairs that we no longer need.  If you 

would like some extra metal chairs for your 

home, contact Carolyn in the office or come 

and get some on our next clean-up day! 

 
 

Welcome!  
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

1.  Joey Hollback 

2. Scott Powell and his daughter Jocelyn 

3. Adam and Emily Sprague and their 

children Lyla and Dylan 

 

 
 

 

COVID-19 Update 
1.  The Board understands that during this 

Pandemic everyone’s lives have been 

disrupted.  If you are in need of more 

time to pay you membership dues, please 

contact a Board member or the office.  

We don’t want this crisis be a reason 

you and your family are not able to join 

Sevakeen for 2020! 

 

2.  We have started to fill the pool in 

hopes that the Governor lifts the 

restrictions!!  Until then, the club and 

the pool will be closed. We will keep up 

with the state guidelines on social 

distancing. We are uncertain what the 

summer will look like, so please try to 

comply with requests and we will all get 

through this together.  

 

 

 

 

 

Lifeguards  
Sevakeen is currently looking for Lifeguards 

for the upcoming summer. If you are 

interested in obtaining more information or 

completing an application, please contact 

Carolyn in the office at 330.537.8679 or at 

secretary@sevakeen.com 

 
 
 

Old Swim bands 
Just a reminder that if you still have some of 

the previous issued swim bands, please return 

them to the office so that we can get an 

accurate count.  Thanks! 

 
 

 

 

 

Building Plans 
With summer coming, you may be planning some 

building projects.  If so, please reach out to 

John Bartlebaugh prior to construction so that 

he may submit your plans to The Board.  John 

can be reached at 330.324.0098. 
 

 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 
The next board meeting is May 17, 2019 at 

6:00 pm.  As of printing, this meeting will be 

held as a Zoom meeting.  If you would like to 

attend, please contact Carolyn in the office 

and she will share the Zoom meeting ID with 

you.   
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